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Sen. Bradley statement on SB 294 – 
Ensuring violent criminals do not automatically qualify for bail 

 

CONCORD, NH – Senate Majority Leader Jeb Brady issued the following statement today 

regarding SB 294:   

 
 
     “We must continue to ensure that defendants are not denied access to reasonable bail just 

because they are unable to pay. But public safety also requires that violent criminals not be let 

back into the community. This bill ensures that people accused of violent crimes will go in front 

of a judge to determine if they are a danger to the community. No more catch and release of 

violent criminals.” 
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